
 
 

                                                       

NOTICE OF DECISION 

 

April 8, 2016 

 

Mr. Alex Vandermark 

P. O. Box 600 

Portsmouth, NH  03802 

 

Re:   Amendment to Signage for The Juicery and The Soupery – 30 Main Street 

 (Map 4, Lot 1-0) 
 

Dear Alex, 

 

The Durham Historic District Commission reviewed the application for changes to the signs that 

had been approved earlier for the Juicery and the Soupery, at its meeting last night, on April 7, 

2016.  The changes were approved as submitted.  These include changes to all four signs – the two 

wall signs on the front of the building, the wall sign on the side of the building, and the projecting 

sign. 

 

Please contact Karen Edwards, Administrative Assistant, at 868-8064 to apply for any necessary 

sign permits. 

 

Alex, thank you for your cooperation in the review process.  Please be certain to contact me if any 

other changes are contemplated, and feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michael Behrendt, Town Planner 

 

cc: (all via email)   

Historic District Commission   

Audrey Cline, CEO 

Mark Henderson, building owner 
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